
 
 

 

Building Department Re-inspection/Cancellation Policy 

 

 

When the building department has to conduct more than two inspections for the same 

failure, there will be a fee assessed of $100 for the third inspection. The fee must be paid 

prior to the third inspection being scheduled. 

 

The building department requires 24 hours notice for cancelled inspections.  Failure to give 

the proper notification will result in a $50 fee and must be paid prior to rescheduling an 

inspection.  If the building department arrives for a scheduled inspection and the 

contractor or applicant is a no show a $50 fee will be assessed. 

 

 

Policy Established Date: Adopted by the Board of Selectmen on May 1, 2024 

 


